
        Valden Tours, Inc. 

Welcome the return of OLLI’s 

SPRING 

WINERY 

TOUR 

Friday, June 1 

 
OLLI members have been asking when to expect the return of the Spring Winery Tour.  The answer:  June 1.  

We have a great lineup of western Iowa wineries for our daylong excursion.  But first, we’ll start the day with 

a late morning sampling of Nebraska wines at Slattery Vintage Estates near Nehawka.  Then we travel to 

western Iowa’s Bodega Victoriana in Glenwood for sampling accompanied by a luncheon featuring Spanish 

tapas.  It’s a short distance to Vine Street Cellars, also in Glenwood, for our early afternoon sampling.  We 

wrap up the afternoon at Treynor, IA for a visit to Prairie Crossing Winery.  Then we head to Silos Restaurant 

in Treynor for an included dinner featuring your choice of prime rib, chicken or pork loin.  PS:  My friend, Jim      

Danielson, wine aficionado, will accompany us and discuss the finer points of viniculture and wine making. 

Gather your friends for this great excursion.         $135 for the day: four winery tastings, lunch, dinner, 

And the best part:  no driving!    motorcoach transportation, driver gratuity.             

        $150 for non-OLLI members 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Name(s)                                                              address 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email address (print carefully)                   telephone                            cell phone 

Dinner selection:   _____Prime Rib      _____Chicken     _____Pork Loin 

Your check should be payable to Valden Tours.  Mail to ValdenTours, 2101 South 66th Street, Lincoln, NE 68506  

Individuals requiring special accommodations should share this information with Valden Tours when submitting the 

reservation form.  For more information or questions about this tour, please contact Lee Rockwell at Valden Tours,        

402-486-0900 or lrockwell@windstream.net 


